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CHAPPELL’S CLEANING SERVICES GOES TO BALTIMORE 

Baltimore City Public Schools Award Chappell’s Cleaning Services with 

Janitorial Contract #19064 

Baltimore, Md, July 12, 2019 - Chappell’s Cleaning Services of Fort Washington, Md. 

has been awarded a contract to provide janitorial cleaning services to the Baltimore City 

Public School system. Chappell’s Cleaning Services is a minority woman owned MBE, 

DBE and SBE certified company who has been serving commercial and government 

clients since 2015.  This contract provides Chappell’s Cleaning Services the opportunity 

to launch its Baltimore City “Pure” Clean School Initiative which focuses on reducing 

germs and improving the health and safety of students, staff and visitors to the school 

buildings they clean.  It is estimated 74% of germs are transfer through hand to hand 

contact, but 99% of them can be eliminated by hand washing and specialized cleaning 

techniques.  “To combat the spreading of germs, reduce sick days and improve the 

overall health of the students, staff and visitors we are providing free soap dispensers 

with anti-bacteria soap to all the Baltimore City Schools that partner with us on this 

important initiative,” said CEO, Tonya Chappell.  In addition to the new soap dispensers 

they will be using a cleaning process that is steeped in evidence based research, 

industry best practices and specifically designed for school buildings. Chappell’s 

Cleaning Services goes the extra mile by using green, non-toxic products alongside a 

well-trained and reliable staff. 

 If you are a principal, school manager or administrator of a public school in Baltimore 

City and are interested in bringing the benefits of the “Pure” Clean Initiative for your 

school then Chappell’s Cleaning Services wants to hear from you.  Together we can 

make our schools cleaner, healthier and improve the students learning experience. 


